
 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear All, 
 
Whittingham PTA and Friends are having a Coffee Morning at Whittingham Village Hall on 
Saturday 21st May from 10 until 12.  It would be lovely to see as many of you there as possible. 
We are going to have lots of activities to entertain children including face painting and a tombola, 
with coffee and cake for the adults to enjoy. 
 
This will be the last PTA event in this school year and it would be great to get as much help and 
donations as possible. 
Ways in which you can help: 
 
     Helping on a stall or serving tea and coffee on the day 
 
     Donating children's toys that you have finished with for a toy stall 
 
     Baking produce for the the PTA stall anything from jams and chutneys to cakes and bakes. 
 
     Any plants or seedlings to sell on the PTA stall 
 
     Donations of tombola and raffle prizes 
 
 
If you can contact Nicola Wood via email  nicolawood11@hotmail.co.uk if you are able to help on 
the day and any donations can be dropped off at school or can be collected from you. 
 
Thank you in advance 
 
Whittingham PTA and Friends 
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